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Technical Unit members approve new 
Boeing contract!  

 

SEATTLE - SPEEA Technical Unit members have approved a new contract with The Boeing 
Company! 

Ballots counted at SPEEA headquarters Tuesday (April 28) show more than 74% of the voting 
members approved the agreement that keeps Technical workers aligned with their engineering 
counterparts and runs to Oct. 6, 2026. The final tally shows 2,483 members voting to “Accept” and 
847 voting to “Reject.” 

The vote was a revote of the Boeing contract offer after information in the original voting package 
drew complaints because of its clarity. A complete contract redline and summary sheet are available 
on the SPEEA website. 

  

# # # 

Contact: Bill Dugovich, SPEEA communications director, (206) 674-7368 or (206) 683-9857 
 Ray Goforth, SPEEA executive director, (206) 433-0991 


